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Janice Dutton 
 

 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Please accept this submission on the Inquiry into the Sustainability of Energy Supply and Resources 
in NSW. 
 
So happy you are pursuing renewable energy!! It's a huge step forward and will bring much needed 
jobs to our region.  I'm thankful energy changes are happening in many places around the world and 
are now beginning in Australia. 
We don't want coal seam gas-fields or coal mines in our wonderful farming country polluting our 
water. Climate change needs to be taken seriously and Australia is a wealthy country that can show 
the way, lets' prepare for our children's futures. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Janice Dutton 




